
 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Tiverton           Term: Term 5      Topic:  Hobbies and Leisure   

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

In maths this term Tiverton have been 

learning how to tell the time. We have been 

looking at both analogue and digital clocks, 

learning to tell the time to o’clock, half past, 

quarter past and quarter to the hour. In 

English we have been applying taught 

literacy skills to write some descriptive writing 

pieces.  

 

In World of Work (WoW) we have been 

talking about our skills. We have discussed 

the skills we have and those that we would 

like to develop. Our WoW sessions have 

been wonderful, we have really enjoyed 

celebrating everybody’s skills and successes.  

In geography we have been learning about 

places near and far. We learned about our 

local area, parts of the United Kingdom and 

also had a look at continents. Pupils 

completed a mini project on a place they 

hadn’t heard of and made some amazing 

fact files.   

In PE this term we have completed a unit on 

athletics. We have developed our running; 

vortex throws and our long jump skills. 

Everyone showed great levels of 

participation and most importantly, we had 

fun! 

In PSHE we have been learning about 

several important topics including drugs, 

alcohol, body image and mental health. 

Pupils have engaged well in these sessions 

and have handled the topics with high 

levels of maturity. 

Our steel pans sessions have also been a big 

hit this term. We have enjoyed learning to 

play a new instrument and look forward to 

inviting you to our steel pans performance 

next term. 

Have a wonderful half term everyone        

  

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Friday 23rd May 2025 

Steel Pans Performance: Wednesday 11th June  

School Photographer: Tuesday 17th June 

Sports Day: Thursday 19th June 

CastleFest 2025: Saturday 12th July 

Band stand: Thursday 3rd July 

First day back: Monday 2nd June 


